
 

A NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC….. 
 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, July 8, 

2025, HAS BEEN CANCELED.  
 

THE NEXT PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

IS SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, July 22, 

2025 AT 7PM.  
 

THANK YOU. 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Stephanie Merola 

Planning Board Secretary 

 

 

 

CC: Board Members 

 Board Professionals 


